
Morrow County School District in compliance with Division 22 standards 

 

 

Each year all school districts in Oregon are required to report their standing with 

respect to the Division 22 Standards for Public Elementary and Secondary Schools. 

Morrow County School District is pleased to announce it is in compliance with and 

implementing all of the Standards for Public Elementary and Secondary Schools as 

set out in OAR Chapter 581, Division 22, including all new and revised rules. The 

standards address the District's requirements in areas such as diploma and 

graduation requirements, academic program offerings, implementation of state 

assessments, and a multitude of other areas. 

 

Anyone requesting further information on the standards or who would like to have 

questions or concerns addressed should contact Assistant Superintendent George 

Mendoza at 541-922-4061. 
 


